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“The roots to grow 
and the wings to fly”

What have we been learning this week?

EYFS Class 1

This week in EYFS we enjoyed a visit from 
Liam, our local policeman. He came to talk to 
us about keeping safe in busy places over the 

summer holidays, as well as keeping safe 
when we are near busy roads. We have been 
learning about 3D shapes in maths, naming 
them and finding out what 2D shapes they 

are made up from.

Class 1 have had a fabulous week using their 
cutting, chopping, peeling and grating skills. 
We made 4 soups, one for each season, and 
the children loved the challenge of planning 
and preparing. When we tasted the soups 
everyone had something complimentary to 
say and each soup gathered some devoted 
followers!!! Keep eating soup class 1 and 

remember, eat more soup!!!!

Class 2 Class 3

This week in Class 2 we have been finishing 
many of our topics before the summer 
holidays. We absolutely loved making our 
packed lunches on Wednesday where we all 
sat and ate together afterwards. In PSHE we 
have looked at potential future careers and 
what we need to do to work towards them. 
We enjoyed our transition mornings where 
we met our new classmates and the year 4's 
went up to visit Miss Ungerechts.

Class 3 have been busy with lots of lovely 
activities this week. We have done a French 
workshop, looking at being travel agents in 
France. We have learnt about countries and 
their names in French and their flags. We 
have also compared languages to French and 
to English to see similarities and differences. 
We have also created our geography videos 
about visiting Yorkshire. We have written a 
balanced argument about tigers being kept in 
captivity.

Headteacher’s Message
Last week we were delighted to welcome Rev Gamble into school to lead her final Collective 
Worship of the school year. She talked to the children about one of our school Christian values, 
trust. Also on Monday Class 1 enjoyed a fantastic Forest School session where they made 
cobwebs, shelters and a very interesting shop! Thursday saw everyone moving up to find out 
what life would be like in school in September. I was really impressed with how everyone got on 
so well together and what an excited and enthusiastic atmosphere there was in school. It was 
lovely to welcome our new reception and some nursery starters into school for their second visit 
and also welcome two new members of the current year 2. Friday saw a lengthy but super 
celebration assembly which really showcased our children’s amazing talents. From musical 
performances to videos from our Year 6s informing us about all North Yorkshire we were wowed 
and proud of everyone’s achievements both in and out of school.
On Wednesday night, just before the big match we had a Governing Body meeting. It is always 
good to welcome Governors into school so that they can support and challenge the direction the 
school is taking. If you are interested in finding out more about being a Governor at the school, 
or supporting school through the PTA’s fundraising and events then please don’t hesitate to ask 
at the office for more information. 
This is the last week of term and we finish for the Summer break on Friday. School will close at 
2.30pm and there will be a final celebration assembly at 2.10pm, there will be no After School 
Club on that afternoon.



Ribbon awards

EYFS
This week the ribbon goes to Jace for always trying his best 
in everything that he does. He is a super friend to others and 
can always be found being kind and considerate.

Class 1

The ribbon for Class 1 this week goes to Rosie who showed 
great maturity choosing her own task of making a pencil. 
She carefully selected her materials and worked hard 
problem solving to bring her design to life. She then wrote 
instructions so that others could also make their own pencils. 
Super work Rosie!

Class 2

The ribbon in Class 2 this week goes to Elodie. Elodie is a 
kind and caring member of Class 2 and this week I have 
noticed her helping younger children in break and 
lunchtimes. She always works to the best of her ability and 
is a pleasure to have in class. Well done Elodie.

Class 3

The ribbon is going to someone who has been so incredibly 
helpful this term. He has found jobs in the classroom and has 
been wanting to take on more responsibility, ready for 
secondary school. Well done, Tyler

The Values Award 

Attendance last week

EYFS Class 1 Class 2 Class 3

97.2% 98.9% 96.9% 96.5%

Florence nominated Lily 
for compassion because all 
week she had been helping 

her with everything, 
including tidying up and 

because she had been 
incredibly nice and 

friendly to her.

Celebrating our Success

Safeguarding
Attached to this newsletter is our  online 
safety newsletter developed by Knowsley.

Friday Celebration Assembly Dates

Friday 19th July

EYFS and class 2
Celebration assembly at 2.10
School closes at 2.30
No After School Club

The gate at the KS2 side of school will open at 
2.05 for parents and carers to make their way into 
the hall. We look forward to welcoming you.

Please ensure that your child has a sun hat, is protected by sun cream and 
has a refillable water bottle with them when they come to school. 

Attached to this 
newsletter our termly 

update from Mr 
Sherwood, who provides 
our Sporting Influence 

coaching

Polite Request
Please make sure 

that you have 
paid all 

outstanding 
owed money for 
lunches or wrap 
around care to 
the school office 
before FRIDAY. 

Summer Dates for your Diary - July 2024
Mon 15th July End of Year School Reports sent home

Thurs 18th July morning Leavers Assembly 9.15am

Fri 19th July 2.30pm School closes for Summer 
(no After School Club, celebration assembly at 2.10)

This is a request from 
North Yorkshire 

Council for us to ask 
you for your feedback 

about rubbish 
collection. 

Attached to this newsletter is ‘Family Food’ leaflet from 
North Yorkshire Council about Family Food.


